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 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer  

EYFS  Learn the letters А, 
Б, В, Г, Д, Е and 
their printed 
patterns 

 Learn Russian 
Alphabet by heart 

 Learn the names 
of groceries we eat 
on daily basis, the 
names of 
vegetables, fruits 
and common 
berries, the tastes 
they have and how 
they are combined 
to make the meals 

 Be able to find the 
letter in the word 
and remember the 
words starting 
with those letters 

 Learn to focus the 
attention on the 
lines and complete 
labyrinths  

 Develop fine 
motor skills and be 
able to color inside 
the borders 

 Develop 
metacognitive 

 Learn the letters Ё, 
Ж, З, И, Й, К, Л 
and their printed 
patterns 

 Learn the names 
of sea, wild and 
domestic animals 
and the sounds 
they make 

 Be able to find the 
letter in the word 
and remember the 
words starting 
with those letters 

 Learn to focus the 
attention on the 
lines and complete 
labyrinths  

 Develop fine 
motor skills and be 
able to color inside 
the borders 

 Develop 
metacognitive 
abilities through 
neuro work 
exercise books 

 Develop listening, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 

 Learn the letters 
М, Н, О, П, Р, С, Т 
and their printed 
patterns 

 Learn the names 
of family members 
and be able to 
describe your 
family 

 Learn the names 
of places in the 
city and means of 
transport and be 
able to tell your 
address and way 
to school and back  

 Be able to find the 
letter in the word 
and remember the 
words starting 
with those letters 

 Learn to focus the 
attention on the 
lines and complete 
labyrinths  

 Develop fine 
motor skills and be 
able to color inside 
the borders 

 Develop 
metacognitive 

 Learn the letters У, 
Ф, Х, Ц, Ч and their 
printed patterns 

 Be able to find the 
letter in the word 
and remember the 
words starting 
with those letters 

 Learn the names 
of school supplies 
and be able to 
describe the 
classroom  

 Learn the names 
of pieces of 
clothes and shoes 
and be able to 
describe one’s 
appearance  

 Learn the names 
of the means of 
sports, equipment 
used to play it and 
be able to explain 
how to play 
common means of 
sports 

 Learn to focus the 
attention on the 
lines and complete 
labyrinths  

 Learn the letters 
Ш, Щ, Ъ, Ы, Ь, Э, 
Ю, Я and their 
printed patterns 

 Be able to find the 
letter in the word 
and remember the 
words starting 
with those letters 

 Learn to count up 
to 12 and be able 
to tell the time 
and play domino 

 Learn to focus the 
attention on the 
lines and complete 
labyrinths  

 Develop 
metacognitive 
abilities through 
neuro work 
exercise books 

 Develop fine 
motor skills and be 
able to color inside 
the borders 

 Develop listening, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
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abilities through 
neuro work 
exercise books 

 Develop listening, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
answering the 
questions about 
stories 

listening and 
answering the 
questions about 
stories 

 

abilities through 
neuro work 
exercise books 

 Develop listening, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
answering the 
questions about 
stories 

 Develop fine 
motor skills and be 
able to color inside 
the borders 

 Develop 
metacognitive 
abilities through 
neuro work 
exercise books 

 Develop listening, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
answering the 
questions about 
stories 

answering the 
questions about 
stories 

Y1  Review printed 
letters, define the 
place of the letter 
in the word (focus 
on the letters А, Б, 
В, Г, Д, Е) 

 Learn letter 
attributes (vowel 
or consonant, hard 
or soft consonant) 

 Learn to write 

letter 

combinations and 

syllables in printed 

letters 

 Review printed 
letters, define the 
place of the letter 
in the word (focus 
on the letters Ё, Ж, 
З, И, Й, К, Л) 

 Learn letter 
attributes (vowel 
or consonant, hard 
or soft consonant) 
and how they 
affect each other 

 Learn the words 
which contain 
those letters and 

 Review printed 
letters, define the 
place of the letter 
in the word (focus 
on the letters М, 
Н, О, П, Р, С, Т) 

 Learn letter 
attributes (vowel 
or consonant, hard 
or soft consonant) 
and be able to 
draw a sound 
scheme of short 
words 

 Review printed 
letters, define the 
place of the letter 
in the word (focus 
on the letters У, Ф, 
Х, Ц, Ч) 

 Learn letter 
attributes (vowel 
or consonant, hard 
or soft consonant) 
and be able to 
draw a sound 
scheme of medium 
words 

 Review printed 
letters, define the 
place of the letter 
in the word (focus 
on the letters Ш, 
Щ, Ъ, Ы, Ь, Э, Ю, 
Я) 

 Learn letter 
attributes (vowel 
or consonant, hard 
or soft consonant) 
and be able to 
draw a sound 
scheme of long 
words 
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 Learn to read 

letters and short 

syllables 

 Develop cognition, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
retelling stories 

 Learn to read short 
syllables 

 Learn small poems 
by heart to 
develop memory 

define the place of 
the letter in the 
word 

 Learn to write 

short words in 

printed letters 

 Develop cognition, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
retelling stories 

 Learn small poems 
by heart to 
develop memory 

 Learn the words 
which contain 
those letters and 
define the place of 
the letter in the 
word 

 Learn to write 

medium words in 

printed letters 

 Develop cognition, 

comprehension 

and speaking skills 

by watching, 

listening and 

retelling stories 

 Learn small poems 

by heart to 

develop memory 

 Learn the words 
which contain 
those letters and 
define the place of 
the letter in the 
word 

 Learn to write 
word 
combinations in 
printed letters 

 Develop cognition, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
retelling stories 

 Learn small poems 
by heart to 
develop memory 

 Learn the words 
which contain 
those letters and 
define the place of 
the letter in the 
word 

 Learnt to write 
small sentences in 
printed letters 

 Develop cognition, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
retelling stories 

 Learn small poems 
by heart to 
develop memory 

Y2  Learn the cursive 
pattern of the 
letters А, Б, В, Г, Д, 
Е 

 Learn to write two 
letter 
combinations in 
cursive 

 Learn to read 

letters and short 

syllables written in 

cursive 

 Learn the cursive 
pattern of the 
letters Ё, Ж, З, И, 
Й, К, Л 

 Learn to write 
three letter 
combinations and 
short words in 
cursive 

 Learn to read 

three letter 

combinations and 

 Learn the cursive 
pattern of the 
letters М, Н, О, П, 
Р, С, Т 

 Learn to write 
medium words in 
cursive 

 Learn to read 

medium words 

written in cursive 

 Develop cognition, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 

 Learn the cursive 
pattern of the 
letters У, Ф, Х, Ц, Ч 

 Learn to write long 
words in cursive 

 Learn to read long 

written in cursive 

 Develop cognition, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 

 Learn the cursive 
pattern of the 
letters Ш, Щ, Ъ, Ы, 
Ь, Э, Ю, Я 

 Learn to write 
small sentences in 
cursive 

 Learn to read small 

sentences written 

in cursive 

 Develop cognition, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
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 Develop cognition, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
retelling and 
analyzing stories 

 Learn small poems 
by heart to 
develop memory 

short words 

written in cursive 

 Develop cognition, 
comprehension 
and speaking skills 
by watching, 
listening and 
retelling and 
analyzing stories 

 Learn small poems 
by heart to 
develop memory 

by watching, 
listening and 
retelling and 
analyzing stories 

 Learn small poems 
by heart to 
develop memory 

retelling and 
analyzing stories 

 Learn small poems 
by heart to 
develop memory 

by watching, 
listening and 
retelling and 
analyzing stories 

 Learn small poems 
by heart to 
develop memory 

Y4  Learn to 
differentiate 
between letters 
and sound they 
make 

 Learn the words 
with letter Э 

 Learn changes 
which vowels have 
in the word 

 Learn how 
consonants 
interact with 
vowels and make 
them soft or hard 

 Learnt the role of 
consonant letter 
Й, the sound it 
makes and the 

 Learn to write 
letter 
combinations ЖИ-
ШИ, ЧА-ЩА, ЧУ-
ЩУ, ЧК-ЧН 
properly  

 Leant how to 
arrange words and 
names in the 
alphabetical order 

 Learn how to split 
word into syllables 

 Learn how to wrap 
words syllable by 
syllable 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
medium stories  

 Develop memory 
by learning 

 Learn to make 
sentences and 
arrange them into 
texts 

 Learn to 
differentiate 
between soft and 
hard consonants 

 Learn the role of 
the letter Ь 

 Learn the 
difference 
between voiced 
and unvoiced 
consonants 

 Learn to detect 
stressed and 
unstressed vowels 
and syllables 

 Get acquainted 
with the parts of 
speech 

 Focus on the role 
features of a noun 

 Learn the cases 
when we use 
capital letter 

 Focus on the role 
and features of a 
verb 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
medium stories  

 Develop memory 
by learning 
medium poems by 
heart 

 Focus on the role 
and features of an 
adjective 

 Learn the groups 
words with the 
same root make 

 Learn to check 
unstressed vowels 
in roots 

 Learn to check 
multiple 
consonants in 
roots 

 Focus on the order 
of words in a 
sentence 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
medium stories  
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position in the 
word 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
medium stories  

 Develop memory 
by learning 
medium poems by 
heart 

medium poems by 
heart 

 Learn the words 
with doubled 
consonants 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
medium stories  

 Develop memory 
by learning 
medium poems by 
heart 

 Develop memory 
by learning 
medium poems by 
heart 

Y6  Review of the 
materials learnt 
last year (Roles 
and features of 
words, sentences 
and texts, letters 
and sounds, 
syllables and 
stress, parts of a 
word, rules of 
orphograms in 
roots, correct 
writing of prefixes, 
dividing Ъ and Ь, 
parts of speech) 

 Learn to detect 
homogeneous 
parts of a sentence 
and be able to 
underline them 
correctly 

 Learn the 3 types 
of noun declention 
(1st, 2nd and 3rd 
types) 

 Learn to change 
singular nouns 
according with 
their declension to 
write correct 
endings in the 
words of 3 
declensions 

 Learn to change 
plural nouns 
according to the 
rules of declension 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
long stories  

 Develop memory 
by learning long 
poems by heart 

 Learn the 
declension of 
adjectives 
according to the 
rules 

 Learn the ways to 
determine right 
endings in 
masculine, 
feminine and 
neutral adjectives 

 Learn the rules of 
correct declension 
of plural adjectives 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
long stories  

 Develop memory 
by learning long 
poems by heart 

 Get acquainted 
with pronouns 

 Learn how to write 
pronouns with 
prefixes 

 Get acquainted 
with verbs 

 Learn how to 
change verbs 
according to 
tenses 

 Learn to define 
correct infinitive of 
the verbs 

 Learn two types of 
verbs conjugation 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
long stories  

 Develop memory 
by learning long 
poems by heart 

 Verb conjugation 
practice 

 Learn verbs 
exceptions from 
the rules of 
conjugation 

 Learn to detect 
correct personal 
endings in past, 
present and future 
time 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
long stories  

 Develop memory 
by learning long 
poems by heart 
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 Learn types and 
parts of texts, to 
define it’s theme, 
main thought and 
give text a name 

 Develop reading 
skills by reading 
long stories  

 Develop memory 
by learning long 
poems by heart 

 


